
  

 

June 15, 2020 

 

Dear Shepherd’s Center Friends, 

 

The challenges presented by COVID-19 have brought many changes in our lives. Interruptions in the programs 

we enjoy, the volunteer activities we find important and our connections outside the home. Although this is a 

time of challenge, it is also a time of new opportunity and creativity. Shepherd’s Center Board, staff and 

volunteer leadership continue to work diligently to develop new ways to keep us connected and to plan for 

bringing us together again. Here are some important updates: 

 

Programs 
We will not be mailing a summer newsletter. Instead, a selection of online classes (including exercise) are 

updated weekly on our website and in email blasts. Shepherd’s Center directors across the country are working 

together to offer great choices that we can all share. Local program volunteers are also hard at work. We look 

forward to offering in-person classes again as soon as we can do so safely.  

 

New Services & Volunteer Opportunities 
Our Transportation service remains temporarily suspended but will be resumed very soon. Shepherd’s Center 

drivers and riders will be notified about service re-start dates and new health safety policies. 

 

In the meantime, we have launched two new popular services: 

 Phone Pals – Shepherd’s Center volunteers connect with clients living alone for friendly chats on a 

daily/weekly basis. 

 Grocery Getters – While they are at the store for themselves, Shepherd’s Center volunteers help clients in 

need with shopping and grocery delivery. 

If you are in need of either of these services or if you would like to volunteer, call (314) 395-0988. 

 

Stay Updated 

 Watch for weekly emails. If you need to join our email list, call (314) 395-0988. 

 Visit our website often – www.shepherdscenter-wk.org 

 Like and follow us on Facebook – Shepherd’s Center Webster/Kirkwood 

 

Giving 
Our mission is more important than ever and your donations go a long way. We appreciate every gift we 

receive. 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone again soon. Take care, 

 
Betsy Solomon 

Executive Director 

 

http://www.shepherdscenter-wk.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, September 11 

Webster Groves Christian Church Parking Lot 

1320 W. Lockwood Ave, 63122 
 

BBQ to go meals with all of your favorite sides will be available for curbside pickup 

Visit our website for all the details 
(tickets to the cancelled Chef Showcase event in April can be presented in exchange for BBQ to go) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watching a 

lot of TV 

Lately? 

Shepherd’s Center on the Move 
 

Grab & Go BBQ 
 


